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Manitoba Adult Community Band Skills Development Workshop 





Sorry, but we can’t find a shorter headline that fills one line only.  It’s seven words and eighteen syllables so it must be good.  The workshop is organized by the Millennium Band and will be held again – is this the second annual then? - on Saturday 5th February at River East Collegiate.  Timing is 8:45am to 5:00pm.  Cost is $30 for the workshop or $46 including dinner.





The guest conductor will be Graham Bruce, director of the Rupertsland Brass Band.  Clinicians will be on hand for all instruments.  Is there anybody here who doesn’t want to improve their playing skills?  Exactly!





To register or get more info on this multi-syllabic event contact Dave Patrick, Madelyn Hall or Tony Purvis.  What else did you want to do on a cold Saturday in February?  Stay at home and be mono-syllabic?  Nah.  Get over there and enjoy the warmth.











Roland Community Band Workshop





The 14th Annual Community Band Workshop will be held in Roland Centennial Concert Hall on Saturday 19th March.  Bernie Helfter will be the director and Tom & Lori are the brains behind the event, as ever.





For those who have been before, you know what to expect.  For those who haven’t, it’s a great day out for making music.  You get to meet some real nice folks who like playing, lots of sight-reading from different repertoire from your usual and lovely country hospitality.





The cost is $20 and that includes supper and loads of door prizes.  You need to register in advance so that they can have a folder ready for you.  Full details, see website below.





Westwood is always well represented.  If you don’t know where Roland is, don’t worry, it hasn’t moved.  We car-pool so you can get a ride and guide all in one.  Ask around.





You can also make nominations for the award of the Bob Day trophy.  Check out Tom & Lori’s website – Google ‘Roland Community Band Workshop’ and you’ll see.























Dates for your diary





Sat 5 Feb:	Skills Development Workshop


Sat 19 Mar:	Roland Community Band Workshop


Thu 31 Mar:	Spring Break, no rehearsal


Sun 10 Apr:	Community Band Festival,


                        Pinawa





We’re proud of you!!





Well, well, y’all did a great job on the annual Xmas bus trip.  Despite the best efforts of your gigmeisters, something usually goes wrong somewhere along the way.  However, we have to say that everything went very well and it was to your everlasting credit.





We kept to the schedule, played well at three gigs and loaded and unloaded the bus expeditiously.  For those having difficulty with words of more than two syllables, that means ‘pretty slick’.  Thank you all for each individual contribution.  Congrats also to all those who rose to the occasion jammin’ at the Legion.  It was Pat’s first bus trip so here’s hoping it did not put him off doing that again.



























































